
 

 

21 May 2025 
 
The Resident  
ABBOTSFORD NSW 2046 

 
 

Pedestrian Crossing Safety Improvement Program Blackwall Point 
Road, Abbotsford 

 
 
Dear Resident,  
 
The City of Canada Bay will soon commence lighting installation works at the 
pedestrian crossing on Blackwall Point Road, Abbotsford (see overleaf). 
 
We are committed to providing a safe environment for all members of our 
community. This project is part of a city-wide program to improve safety and 
visibility at key pedestrian locations.  
 
The works include the construction of new light poles, which will illuminate 
the pedestrian crossing and its footpath approaches. Construction is 
scheduled to commence in May 2025 and is expected to be completed by 
October 2025.  
 
For further information about the lighting works, please contact Council’s 
Strategic Assets Engineer, Amir Moayedzadeh, on 9121 0070.  
 
Thank you for your patience during the works. 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

21 May 2025 
 
The Resident 
CHISWICK NSW 2046 
 

 
Pedestrian Crossing Safety Improvement Program 

Blackwall Point Road, Chiswick 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The City of Canada Bay will soon commence lighting installation works at the 
pedestrian crossing on Blackwall Point Road, Chiswick (see overleaf).  
 
We are committed to providing a safe environment for all members of our 
community. This project is part of a city-wide program to improve safety and 
visibility at key pedestrian locations. 
 
The works include the construction of new light poles, which will illuminate 
the pedestrian crossing and its footpath approaches. Construction is 
scheduled to commence in May 2025 and is expected to be completed by 
October 2025. 
 
For further information about the lighting works, please contact Council’s 
Strategic Assets Engineer, Amir Moayedzadeh, on 9121 0070. 
 
Thank you for your patience during the works. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 

 



 

 



 

 

21 May 2025 
 
The Resident 
FIVE DOCK NSW 2046 
 

 
Pedestrian Crossing Safety Improvement Program 

Henry Street, Five Dock 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The City of Canada Bay will soon commence lighting installation works at the 
pedestrian crossing on Henry Street, Five Dock (see overleaf).  
 
We are committed to providing a safe environment for all members of our 
community. This project is part of a city-wide program to improve safety and 
visibility at key pedestrian locations. 
 
The works include the construction of new light poles, which will illuminate 
the pedestrian crossing and its footpath approaches. Construction is 
scheduled to commence in May 2025 and is expected to be completed by 
October 2025. 
 
For further information about the lighting works, please contact Council’s 
Strategic Assets Engineer, Amir Moayedzadeh, on 9121 0070. 
 
Thank you for your patience during the works. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 
 
Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 



 

 

 



 

 

21 May 2025 

 
The Resident 
FIVE DOCK NSW 2046 
 

 
Pedestrian Crossing Safety Improvement Program 

Halley Street, Five Dock 
 

 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The City of Canada Bay will soon commence lighting installation works at the 
pedestrian crossing on Halley Street, Five Dock (see overleaf).  
 
We are committed to providing a safe environment for all members of our 
community. This project is part of a city-wide program to improve safety and 
visibility at key pedestrian locations. 
 
The works include the construction of new light poles, which will illuminate 
the pedestrian crossing and its footpath approaches. Construction is 
scheduled to commence in May 2025 and is expected to be completed by 
October 2025. 
 
For further information about the lighting works, please contact Council’s 
Strategic Assets Engineer, Amir Moayedzadeh, on 9121 0070. 
 
Thank you for your patience during the works. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 



 

 



 

 

21 May 2025 
 
The Resident 
FIVE DOCK NSW 2046 
 

 
Pedestrian Crossing Safety Improvement Program 

First Avenue, Five Dock 
 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
The City of Canada Bay will soon commence lighting installation works at the 
pedestrian crossing on First Avenue, Five Dock (see overleaf).  
 
We are committed to providing a safe environment for all members of our 
community. This project is part of a city-wide program to improve safety and 
visibility at key pedestrian locations. 
 
The works include the construction of new light poles, which will illuminate 
the pedestrian crossing and its footpath approaches. Construction is 
scheduled to commence in May 2025 and is expected to be completed by 
October 2025. 
 
For further information about the lighting works, please contact Council’s 
Strategic Assets Engineer, Amir Moayedzadeh, on 9121 0070. 
 
Thank you for your patience during the works. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 



 

 



 

 

21 May 2025 
 
The Resident 
CHISWICK NSW 2046 
 
 

Pedestrian Crossing Safety Improvement Program 
Bortfield Drive, Chiswick 

 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The City of Canada Bay will soon commence lighting installation works at the 
pedestrian crossing on Bortfield Drive, Chiswick (see overleaf).  
 
We are committed to providing a safe environment for all members of our 
community. This project is part of a city-wide program to improve safety and 
visibility at key pedestrian locations. 
 
The works include the construction of new light poles, which will illuminate 
the pedestrian crossing and its footpath approaches. Construction is 
scheduled to commence in May 2025 and is expected to be completed by 
October 2025. 
 
For further information about the lighting works, please contact Council’s 
Strategic Assets Engineer, Amir Moayedzadeh, on 9121 0070. 
 
Thank you for your patience during the works. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 

  



 

 



 

 

21 May 2025 
 
The Resident 
RUSSELL LEA NSW 2046 
 

 
Pedestrian Crossing Safety Improvement Program 

Whittall Street, Russell Lea 
 
 

Dear Resident, 
 
The City of Canada Bay will soon commence lighting installation works at the 
pedestrian crossing on Whittall Street, Russell Lea (see overleaf).  
 
We are committed to providing a safe environment for all members of our 
community. This project is part of a city-wide program to improve safety and 
visibility at key pedestrian locations. 
 
The works include the construction of new light poles, which will illuminate 
the pedestrian crossing and its footpath approaches. Construction is 
scheduled to commence in May 2025 and is expected to be completed by 
October 2025. 
 
For further information about the lighting works, please contact Council’s 
Strategic Assets Engineer, Amir Moayedzadeh, on 9121 0070. 
 
Thank you for your patience during the works. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 
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